Subject: FW: Revised SOPs
Attachments: Rainey ltr 1 11 2013 SOP signed.pdf; SSFL SOP 2 Surface Soil Sampling121312(Rev1).pdf;

: SSFL SOP 3 Hand Auger Subsurf Samp 121312(Rev1).pdf; SSFL SOP 4 DPT Subsurface
Sampling 112012b(Rev1) (2).pdf, SSFL SOP 8 Field Samp Data Content n Control_1217(Rev
1).pdf, SSFL SOP 10 Sample Custody 112012(Rev1).pdf; SSFL SOP 11 Pack Ship Environ
Samps 121312(Rev1).pdf; SSFL SOP 12 Field Equipment Decon 111512(Rev1).pdf; SSFL
SOP 13 Guide to Handling IDW_111512(Rev1).pdf

From: Rainey, Laura@DTSC [mailto:Laura.Rainev@dtsc.ca.qov]

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 11:33 AM

To: Jennings, Stephanie; Jones, John

Cc: Malinowski, Mark@DTSC; King, Buck@DTSC; Perez, Marina@DTSC
Subject: FW: Revised SOPs

Stephie and John,

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) has reviewed the attached revised SOPs Numbers 2, 3, 4, 8, 10, 11,
12, and 13 (Revised SOPs, CDM Federal Programs Corporation, January 2012). Based on our review and previous
comments, DTSC concurs with the revisions and approves the Revised SOPs for implementation. These approved
Revised SOPs will be posted on the DTSC-SSFL web site and will be incorporated into the approved Chemical Data Gap
Investigation Work Plan, Phase 3 Soil Chemical Sampling at Area IV {Phase 3 Work Plan, CDM Federal Programs

Corporation, April 2012).

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please don't hesitate to contact me at {714) 484-5434, or Mark
Malinowski at {916) 255-3717.

Thank you, '

Laura Rainey

Laura Rainey, P.G,

Senior Engineering Geologist

Brownfields and Environmental Restoration Program
Department of Toxic Substances Control

5796 Corporate Avenue

Cypress, CA 90630

Laura.Rainey@dtsc.ca.gov

{714) 484-5434

From: Jennings, Stephanie [mailto:stephanie.jennings@emcbe.doe.qov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 7:45 AM

To: Ralney, Laura@DTSC; King, Buck@DTSC

Cc: Jones, John; 'Wondolleck, John'

Subject: Revised SOPs

Laura:

Attached to this email are the Revised SOPs Numbers 2, 3, 4, 8, 10, 11, 12, and 13. These revised documents have
incorporated DTSC's comments and are ready for your final review and approval. Also attached is a formal letter
transmitting these documents.



Please let me know if you have any further questions.
Thanks,

Stephie Jennings, PMP
Deputy Federal Project Director

Stephie Jennings, PMP

Deputy Federal Project Director
NEPA Compliance Officer
805-416-0991




